
ARES 160 Meter Net
Letting everyone know that the ARES 160 meter net will be
starting this week, Feb 3, 2022.

It will be on 1935 KHz at 19:00 (7:00 pm), Thursdays. 

Everyone is invited to join in and please send this out to any
who may be interested.

Thanks and 73’s,

Mikhael

Mikhael Brown, W6PE

mikhael@brown.org

Madera County Emergency Coordinator

cell: 559-676-6505

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=3361
mailto:mikhael@brown.org

